
To whom it may concern,  
 
 

My name is Clara Kelly and I am a resident of Burlington Vermont.  
 
Please support the DDHI’s request for $10.82M for implementation of the 3 
Pilot Grant Projects, established by Act 186, to develop new and innovative 
housing options for individuals with developemental disabilities.  
 
Sincerely,  
Clara Kelly 
 
 


